
IIS Marks its 29th Foundation Day 
 

A Reflection 

 

 
 

 
One institution, one dream, one man was all that it took to lay the foundation of a mammoth family; we all are a 
part of. 
 
The Petals of this flower celebrated the 29th IIS foundation day on 16th July 2018 with great enthusiasm.  
 
The morning assembly witnessed proud moments and nostalgic memories shared by the esteemed teachers 
of the first batch, Mrs Savita Bhargava and Mrs Rashmi Raising Hani which followed a gratitude remark shared 
by the IIS Petal Suhani Rajvanshi.  
 
The school students council representatives interacted with the director Mr Ashkenazi Gupta and thanked him 
for the enlightened path he has always led us on.  
 
An interactive session was also conducted with staff members who were the ones who first laid the bricks of 
IIS along with the principal Mrs Mala Agnihotri.  
 
The day ended with teachers and parents penning down their memories of the school and putting them on the 
notice board that exhibited the beautiful reflections IIS has created over the years.  
 
Happy foundation day to all IISians 
Tulsi Mathur 
Xii A.  


